
                                                                                      Wednesday 7th July 2021 
 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Year 6 Production- The Next Big Step 

 

We would like to invite you to join us as part of the audience for Year 6s’ end of year production. 

 

In order to ensure the safety of all who attend, we will be offering 4 showings so that the audience can 

maintain social distance.  This will enable all parents to have an opportunity to see their child 

participate in one of the performances.   

 

The productions will take place on Monday 19th July both 2:00pm and 6:00 pm and Tuesday 20th July 

at 6:00pm.  We would be grateful if parents who can attend the matinee performance could select that 

show to create more availability for the evening. 

 

In addition to this on Monday 19th July at 9:30 am, there will be dress rehearsal.  Parents and carers 

who are unable to attend at other times may attend this session.  Please be aware that we may have 

to stop the dress rehearsal at points to make adjustments to the production. 

 

The children will need to attend both evening performances which will begin at 6:00 pm and end at 

7:00.  They will need to return to school at 5:30 p.m. Please do not arrive at school before this 

time as there will be no-one available to supervise your child. 

 

At the end of each show, the children will be taken back to their classrooms and can be collected from 

their usual collection point on the playground. 

 

Tickets for each performance are limited to 2 tickets per child.  You must request your 

tickets in advance by returning the slip below to the school office. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you to the Year 6 production. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

The Year 6 Team 

 

 

Name:________________________________                   Class:______________________ 

               I request tickets for the following performance (maximum 2 per child) 

 Number of tickets 

Monday 19th dress rehearsal at 9:00 am  

Monday 19th July at 2:00 pm   

Monday 19th July at 6:00 pm  

Tuesday 20th July at 6.00 pm  

 

               

           

    

 



   

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


